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Dear Parents & Carers,  
As we approach half term, I am proud to say we have had such a productive and 

busy term of learning. 

Valentine’s Disco 

A huge thanks to the PTA and volunteers for running the Valentine’s Disco last 

night.  It was a huge success and we hope the children thoroughly enjoyed the 

evening.  The money is still being counted but it has raised over £350 which is 

great! 

Menu changes 

After half term, the menu with our supplier Aspens is changing to a spring menu 

(please see Class Dojo for copies).  The options for hot food will continue to in-

clude two choices (one meat, one vegetarian), with the option for sandwiches 

should the children prefer.   

Parents’ Evenings 

We are once again looking forward to welcoming you into school for our par-

ents’ evenings.  These will be on the 12th and 13th March (after school) and if 

you child has an APDR, there is an additional evening on the 5th March allowing 

extra time to review the Autumn plan.  Bookings are now available on Arbor. 

World Book Day 

We are looking forward to celebrating World Book Day on the 7th March with a 

range of activities across the school.  This includes competitions and dressing up 

(both optional), parent reading afternoons and even the chance to buy a Wonka 

bar (sold by the PTA) with hidden golden tickets!  All information is in our addi-

tional World Book Day letter (please see Class Dojo). 

Passport to the World day 

We have spent today (Friday 16th February) celebrating our second Passport to 

the World day.  During the day, the children have been learning about the cul-

ture, foods and traditions, and language of their chosen country.  Days like this 

are incredibly important to us to celebrate diversity and inclusion, and to give 

the opportunities for the children to broaden their cultural understanding of the 

world.  Without your donations, this would not be possible, so many thanks for 

your support. 

We are very much looking forward to an exciting run up to the Easter break, in-

cluding a number of trips, events and exciting learning. We hope you have a 

restful and relaxing half term. 

Mr Gross and the Braybrook team 
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